
 
 

Accidents Happen! 
 

The health room is in need of gently used donated clothing.  Students 

need a change of clothes during the school day for various reasons 

such as bloody noses, accidents on the playground, lunch room spills and 

other childhood accidents.  Space is limited so some suggestions for 

the donated clothing are pants, shorts, and leggings with an elastic 

waist and shirts.  Also, new girls and boys underwear and new socks 

would be greatly appreciated.   

 

If your child is in need of a change of clothing, we will offer them 

clothing from our supply.  Please wash and return the borrowed 

clothing to the health room.  If for any reason, you do not want your 

child to use clothing out of our supply, please put a change of clothes in 

a bag with your child’s name in their book bag or to keep in their 

classroom. 

 

Thank you for your support! 


